
 

Brompton Community Primary School 

Important Notice! 
 

We want to make sure as many eligible pupils as possible are claiming their free school meals (FSM)! 
 

 

Do you receive any of the following? 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Universal Credit,  
provided you have an 

annual net earned 

income of no more 

than £7,400, from up 

to three of your most 

recent assessment 

periods (£616.67 per 

month); 

 

 

Income 

based 

Jobseeker’s 

Allowance 
 

Income 

Support 
 

Income 

related 

Employment 

and Support 

Allowance 

Support 

under part 

six of the 

Immigration 

and Asylum 

Act 1999 
 

The 

guarantee 

element 

of Pension 

Credit 
 

Child 

Tax 

Credit 

Working 

Tax 

Credit 

run-on 



The following pupils will be protected against losing their free school meals (FSM): 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brompton Community Primary School is a government-funded school so your child is able to get free school 

meals if they are in: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you feel that you may qualify for free school meals there is a form to fill in from school or you can complete online 

by visiting https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/free-school-meals  

 

 

 

 

Free school 

meals pupils will 

continue to 

receive free 

school meals 

even if earnings 

rise above the 

threshold during 

that time. 
 

Any pupil eligible 

for free school 

meals will be 

protected against 

losing free school 

meals until March 

2025. 

After March 2025, 

any free school meal 

parent that no longer 

meet the criteria 

(earning above the 

threshold/no longer 

receive Universal 

Credit) will continue 

to receive free school 

meals until the end 

of Primary School. 

 

Reception Year 2 Year 1 

https://www.gov.uk/types-of-school
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/free-school-meals


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. .  

 

We as a school will 

receive a budget to 

provide resources 

to enhance 

provision within 

school in respect of 

the number of 

pupils who are 

signed up for free 

school meals. 

 

If you DO NOT 

register, even 

though you are 

eligible, OUR 

SCHOOL WILL 

MISS OUT on the 

financial allowance 
for Free School 

meal pupils. 
 

Please, 

complete the 

forms even if 

your child will 

be bringing a 

packed lunch 

to school! 

 

 

Therefore, we 

would urge you 

to register even 

if you do not 

want your child 

to take up the 

opportunity of a 

free meal! 

 


